3/22/96

Dear Leonard,

A man named Matthew Coolidge called me on Monday -- at your suggestion -- and told me he'd visited you over the weekend. He works for an outfit called The Center for Land Use Interpretation. They have a 'website', one of these places on the computer internet where people can tune in for information. He wanted to list Salvation Mountain and asked me for background material on you and the mountain which I supplied him. A good thing, I think. A lot of people, particularly young people, 'surf the net' as they call it, and word about the mountain will get around.

The article and pictures in EZ Magazine seem to be set for the June issue. They will send us copies. The book, Raw Creation, is due to be published next month and both of us should receive copies. I had a letter from Susanne Theis, the curator of the show at the museum in Baltimore. She is having second thoughts about displaying the balloon. I wrote her back trying to convince her to display it. When I hear from her again I'll get in touch with you. Probably come out to the mountain. It's been a while since we've had a chance to talk.

My agent has found someone who would like the book to be published. He's the advisor to a small publishing house in northern California and apparently carries some weight with the people in charge. But there is nothing definite, and the people at the the publishing house, themselves, have not had a chance to respond yet one way or the other. Hope they like the idea.

The lady at CNN sent me a video casette of the interview. I've watched it several times and think it's a good one. Have the ladies come out yet from the museum in Palm Springs 7

Hope to see you soon.

Best,

Ken Warnehl 1551 west Chicago oul CHIC230 Allenois 60622